
 

Welcome to the third and final term of the year. We just hope the weather will be kind to 
us! 
 
We would just like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who supported us in any 
and every way at the DKMS stem cell Donor Registration Event. What an amazing 
response there was! Mrs McKenna appreciates every single one of you and has asked 
me to extend her gratitude and thanks to our Denamona family and wider community. 
DKMS have never before had such a massive response to a drive or fundraising event. 
These London folk now have a much better understanding of what real community spirit 
looks like and how small communities can do great things when they pull together! Every 
contribution, no matter how big or small had value, especially in promoting the event 
through all of the channels available to us. THANK YOU again! 
 
Just a reminder in relation to school uniform for the third term: 
Girls may wear usual school uniform or a blue gingham dress with their school jumper 
(no cardigans.) 
Boys may wear usual school uniform or grey school shorts only. 
School shoes/trainers should be black. 
 
For PE children may wear navy tracksuit bottoms (plain), or navy school PE shorts with a 
white collared T shirt. Leggings are not considered suitable PE attire and should not be 
worn.  
Trainers worn on PE days are at the discretion of parents.  
 
Please ensure ALL items of uniform are clearly named and continue to send coats as the 
weather can be unpredictable.  
 
Please remember to send dinner money on Monday. The correct change (if possible) 
should be placed in an envelope marked with your child’s name and the days they 
are having dinner. Dinners are £2.60 per day or £13.00 per week.  
 

April Dates: 
10th, 17th, 24th, 1st May – Fresh fruit available for every child at break time. A wide 
variety of fruits will be prepared by our kitchen staff and offered to all children each 
Wednesday for four weeks. You will not need to send break on these dates. This has 
been funded by FODC food support grant. 
12th – Water NI visit 
16th, 23rd - Swimming P5/6/7 
29th – 1st May – P6&7 Share Centre residential 
May Dates: 
6th – Bank Holiday – School Closed 
13th – 15th – Standardised Tests, P3-P7. If your child is going to be absent from 
school or is sick, please let us know as soon as possible 
24th & 27th- Staff Development Day and Bank Holiday – School Closed 
 

 

 

Remember our clothing bank is situated at the front gate of the 
school. All donations of old clothing, material, curtains, bedding etc 

will be gladly received (no duvets or pillows). Shoes can also be 
deposited but should be secured in pairs. This is a great way to raise 

much needed funds for our school. 
 


